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January 21, 1997

Mr. Jerome J. Guidry, P.E.
President

Perigee Technical Services, Inc.
6658 The Landings Drive
Orlando, Florida 32812-3528

RE: Kissimmee Utility Authority
Dear Mr. Guidry:

The Emissions Monitoring Section has reviewed your November 29 letter concerning
Kissimmee Utility Authority’s request to use nitrogen oxide emissions data collected during its
annual RATA to demonstrate compliance with its emission standard. Pursuant to the
conditions stated in the letter, it does not appear that the proposed procedure would
substantially depart from the requirements of either 40 CFR 60 or 40 CFR 75. Theretore, we
do not believe that approval of an alternate sampling procedure would be required in this
specific case.

If yoﬁ have any questions, please contact Amy Hulbert at 904/488-6140, or write to
me.

Sincerely,

. BT

M. D. Harley, P.E., DEE

P.E. Administrator

Emissions Monitoring Section

Bureau of Air Monitoring and Mobile Sources

MDH:adh

cc: Len Kozlov, Central District
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